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A music night was held at Livingstone House on the 2nd November by the Intercultural Peace Society. 

 

Guests were treated to an incredible dinner of homemade Katsu Curry, followed by a beautiful range of 

performances from both familiar faces, such as a band performance from Angelica H., Allister G. and 

Uinseann M. and new guests such as Rex from Ghana. The event had a very satisfied audience and 

received a lot of positive feedback. Dr. Mike B. said that "It is very good to see the Livingstone House 

Spiritual Community carrying out events like this and it was the first time I have ever heard a guest refer 

to it as a haunted house. Everyone can clearly feel the great spiritual atmosphere in the house!". 

 

 
 

Here are some images and testimonies from the event emcees whilst we eagerly await the announcement 

of the next event- 

 

Aryan R.- 

 

"The Music Night organised by the Intercultural Peace Society was a great success. Performers of all ages 

delighted the audience with their musical talent. We were treated to jaw-dropping piano recitals, stunning 

singing, and worship music. I was especially excited to hear a couple original songs, and I'm grateful to 

all the musicians who shared their art with us. 

 



 

 

 
 

Farhad gave a presentation on the aims of the Intercultural Peace Society, and I hope that events like this 

Music Night will continue to enrich the lives of all who attend their activities." 

 

Ilmi B.- 

 

"This Tuesday, the Intercultural Peace Society held a music night at our very own Livingstone House! 

Although battled by torrential rain and rough weather conditions, the event went on as planned and the 

ballroom as filled with students from Greenwich university, other London universities and enthusiastic 

guests of all ages. The musicians shared their talents and a range of music genres - which even 

encouraged some guests to dance to the beat of the rhythm, with an interim break of dinner offering time 

to connect with one another. Concluding an inspirational event and motivation for a follow-up from the 

IPS's Music Night." 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


